
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

14th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of the week; I hope this finds you safe and well.  

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 28th May: Last day of Term 5 

Tuesday 1st June: Coach’s Holiday Camp (further details below)  

Wednesday 2nd June: Coach’s Holiday Camp (further details below)  

Monday 7th June: Start of Term 6 

Thursday 22nd July: Last day of Term 6 for all pupils 

Friday 23rd July: INSET 

 

Coach’s Holiday Camp 

During half-term, Coach will be running Dodgeball & Lego Camp on Tuesday 1st and 

Wednesday 2nd June (9.00am–3.00pm, £15 per day). Places are limited and will be 

allocated on a first come, first served basis. If you would like to book a place, please 

contact Coach directly on: hymers_quality33@hotmail.com or 07885449761 

 

The Big Ask 

The Big Ask is a survey for children and young people aged 4–17 in England, launched 

by the Children’s Commissioner in response to the coronavirus pandemic. You can find 

out more and support your child to take part here: 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/ 

 

Change of Menu 

Next Thursday 20th May, there is a change of menu. The kitchen will be offering a ‘Taste 

of America’ with Beef Burger & Chips or Veggie Hot Dog & Chips (or Jacket Potato) all 

on the menu. Bon appetite.    

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  
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Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


